
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 12 3RD DECEMBER 2021 

Friday 3rd December 2021 
 
Short and sweet this week as we are off to 
the pantomime today! Our staff will 
continue to be alert with covid precautions 
eg. taking sanitiser for frequent 
handwashing and adults wearing masks 
where and when required.  
 
We are disappointed to cancel our 
Christmas Market tomorrow but the 
weather forecast for this outdoor event 
really left us with no choice.  
 
We are hoping to keep everybody fit and 
well for our Christmas production next 
week. We will hold our raffle for Christmas 
hampers then. 
 
Diane Blackie—Interim Head Teacher 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Fri 10th December, 1.30pm - 2.30pm 
Little Levans session 
 
Sat 4th December Christmas Market  CANCELLED 
 
Thurs 9th December, 2pm 
Christmas Production, Acorn Theatre Penzance  
 
Fri 10th December  
Christmas Jumper Day (raising 
money for Save The Children) 
 
Fri 10th December, 1.30pm - 
2.30pm 
Little Levans session 
 
Wed 15th December 
Christmas Lunch 
 
Fri 17th December  
Last day of Autumn term 1.30pm finish 
 
Mon 20th December - Tues 4th January  
Christmas holidays   

Communications:  

Text:  
 Text reminder -  Pantomime arrangements 
 
Email/letter:  
 Reminder –Christmas lunch online order 
 Christmas Market cancellation email 

Good attendance is vital for learning. The national 

minimum expectation is set at 96%. Please help us 

achieve this and support your child’s learning.  

November figures: 

Choughs 90.8%  Puffins 94.4%     

Whole school 93.3% 

ATTENDANCE 

Shining Stars of the Week 

Astrid Puffins  

For incredibly focused learning in all you do and embracing challenge! 

Rae Choughs 

For working hard to improve your writing. You're listening to feedback and improving all the time! 


